
 
  Littelfuse Inc. 
  800 E. Northwest Highway 
  Des Plaines, IL 60016-3096 
 
August 10th, 2004 
 
To:  Littelfuse Customers and Distributors 
 
Subject: TVS Diode Selected Parts Obsolescence 
 
At this time Littelfuse is announcing the obsolescence of the LCE TVS Diode product 
line for voltage ranges above 28V. The affected part numbers include voltage ranges 
from 30V to 90. The affected product part numbers are listed below. Voltages in the 
range of 28V and below are unaffected by this announcement.    
 
Littelfuse will be offering a last time buy on all products. Littelfuse will accept last time 
buy orders for the discontinued products until September 15, 2004. All orders are to be 
considered non-cancelable and non-returnable.  
  
If you have any questions please contact your Littelfuse sales representative or distributor 
in your local area. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Gerald A Niemi 
Littelfuse Product Manager TVS Diodes 
 
Cancelled Part Numbers 
 

LCE30 LCE30A  

LCE33 LCE33A  

LCE36 LCE36A  

LCE40 LCE40A  

LCE43 LCE43A  

LCE45 LCE45A  

LCE48 LCE48A  

LCE51 LCE51A  

LCE54 LCE54A  

LCE58 LCE58A  

LCE60 LCE60A  

LCE64 LCE64A  

LCE70 LCE70A  

LCE75 LCE75A  

LCE80 LCE80A  

LCE90 LCE90A  
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